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City Finance Department Receives Financial Reporting Award 

 
TAYLOR, Texas –The City of Taylor Finance Department has been awarded the Certificate of 

Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting for their fiscal year 2014 comprehensive 

annual financial report.  

 

This marks the eighth year in a row that the City of Taylor finance department has been 

presented this accolade.  

 

The Certificate of Achievement is the highest form of recognition in governmental accounting 

and financial reporting and its attainment represents a significant accomplishment by a 

government and its management.   

 

“This award represents the whole team effort of the finance department,” said Rosemaire Dennis, 

director of finance for the City of Taylor. “I’ve very proud of everyone’s dedication and hard 

work and am thankful for the recognition of excellence for the City.” 

 

The Government Finance Officers Association, based in Chicago, Illinois, notifies recipients of 

their awards each year.  
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